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Ref. No. Docket PG-101404
February 4, 2011

John Falk

Maple Tree Motel
4824 E Sprague
Spokane, WA 99031

Dear Mr. Falk;

RE: 2010 Natural Gas Master Meter Standard Inspection — Maple Tree Motel

Thank You for your letter of intent dated January 7, 2011. Staff understands that the Maple Tree
Motel, located at 4824 E. Sprague, Spokane is going to remain a master meter system.

Staff accepts Maple Tree Motel commitment to have the master meter system’s underground
steel pipe replaced with plastic pipe by the July 31, 2011 and notify the commission upon
completion. A master meter standard inspection will be scheduled at that time.

If you have any questions, or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Patti Johnson at
(360) 870-4915 or (360) 664-1266. Please refer to Docket PG-101404 in any future
correspondence regarding this inspection.

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to pipeline safety.

Sincerely,

David D. Lykken

Pipeline Safety Director

cc. Russell J. Dunning




